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Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club –everyday Monday to Friday 
   8.45-9.15am  
 
Thursday Canteen is open this week,  
                 closed week 10 
Mon 27 Jun Reports sent home 
Tues 28 Jun  Parent/Teacher interviews 
Wed 29 Jun Parent/Teacher interviews  
Thur 30 Jun Parent/Teacher interviews 
Fri 1 Jul Last day Term 2 
Sat 9 Jul Mogo NAIDOC Big Day Out, Mogo 

Oval 10am-2pm 
Mon 18 Jul Staff Development Day 
Tues 19 Jul First day Term 3 all students return 
 

Dear parents, carers and grandparents, 
Student Reports & Parent Teacher Interviews 
All parents and carers will receive a Semester one 
report about their child’s learning and progress on 
Monday which can then be discussed at the 
parent/teacher interviews. Interviews are Tuesday, 
28 June, Wednesday, 29 June and Thursday, 30 
June next week. The staff have worked hard to 
make the report more parent friendly by writing 
strengths and goals for each subject area instead of 
a paragraph of information. We want the students 
to celebrate their strengths and have some goals 
to encourage them to work towards in Semester 
two. We will also be writing the Literacy and 
Numeracy goals for the Personalised Learning 
Pathways with the student, parent and teacher 
during this time. All parents/carers are free to have 
a look at their work, projects and art while you’re in 
and don’t forget to walk out through the garden and 
chook pen. 
 
We want all parents/carers to feel welcome to come 
into the school and we will have Aunty Kat ready 
with a cuppa and some sandwiches under the cola 
when you arrive. Myself and Mary (SLSO) will be 

doing activities with any children/siblings in the 
library if needed. We have sent home a letter of 
interview times and if you can’t make it, please ring 
and we can reschedule another day.  
 
Influenza 
We have had a significant percentage of students 
and some staff in past weeks being affected by the 
Flu. From many reports for most people, the Flu is 
worse than catching COVID. Do not forget this 
month, that the Flu shot is free for everyone. A big 
thank you to all our parents who have not sent their 
children when they are sick. 
 
Reading 
Marida have been 
working hard learning 
their sight words and 
completing home 
reading. This is Kye 
who has just moved up 
a level of sight words 
and is becoming a more 
confident reader. 
Congratulations, Kye! 
 
NAIDOC Week 
I have attached the wonderful poster, Mogo 
NAIDOC Big Day Out, that Aunty Kizzy organised 
the design for with our students and staff. It will be 
on Saturday, 9 July, at the Mogo Oval sports field. 
It sounds fantastic! A big congratulations to Zhane 
and Avah for being chosen to have their art on the 
poster. Our school NAIDOC Week will be later in 
Term 3. Stay tuned for this exciting event. 
 
Gardening and Chooks 
These are some of our photos of Garden Club this 
week harvesting snap peas, carrots, radishes and 
parsley. Unfortunately, something has eaten a lot of 
our sweet potatoes. Our new chooks are laying eggs 
every day. Next week the Eurobodalla Council will 
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be sending a person to demonstrate how to compost 
with our children. A big thank you to Cameron our 
Chaplain, who has organised it. Mrs Niddrie has also 
organised food scrap container and paper recycling 
for our school. 

   
 

   
 

    
 
Transition 
Waagura will be doing High School transition 
activities next week. On Tuesday, 28 June they will 
be attending Moruya High School and on 
Wednesday, 29 June they will be joined by 
Bateman’s Bay High School Teachers and 
Aboriginal Mentors at Sunshine Bay Public School. 
We will be attending both days with Broulee Public 
School. It is a wonderful opportunity to get a taste 
of High School and meet and make friends with 
students possibly going to the same High School. A 
big thank you to both High Schools for assisting us 
with transport for the days.  
 
Have a safe and happy holiday! 
Ms Lynn Dallas 
Teaching Principal 

Hello from Marida 
Last Tuesday K/1 participated in a Mini 
Athletics Carnival in school. They 
particularly enjoyed the running races, 
hurdles, tunnel ball and relays. To end the 
day, they had a game of cricket. Thank 
you to Ms Butler for organising these 
activities for our juniors. 
A special congratulations to Marcus and 
Kye for moving up to blue words, Andrew 
to indigo words. All of our students are 
moving and grooving in their sight word 
program. 
Reminder to bring a piece of fruit or 
vegetables for fruit break 
Leyla Taylor 
 

PERMISSION NOTES 
Each year we need to update our Permission notes. 
Please check your child’s bag, for the following 
notes: 
Photos/Child Protection/Local Area permission 
Scripture class attendance 
Please complete the forms and return them to the 
office ASAP. 
Thank you. 
 

CANTEEN 
The canteen is open this week. Please place your 
order by 10am. 
Burrito & drink     $6.00 
Chicken Burger & drink    $6.00 
 
Please note the canteen will not be open in week 10. 
 

P&C NEWS 
Due to the Parent/Teacher interviews next week the 
P&C meeting will be Wednesday, 27 July at 
3.45pm. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool. Ph: 4411 8453 

for enrolment details.  
• Mogo SUPA Club, 3rd Tuesday of the month 

at Boomerang Meeting Place 3.30-5.30pm 
• Mogo NAIDOC Big Day Out. Saturday 9 

July, 10am-2pm at Mogo Oval. See flyer 
attached. 
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• Expression of Interest Customer 
Services and Administration Officer 
Clerk Grade 1/2 BATEMANS BAY 
Education Office If you have any 
enquiries please email 
david.hartcher1@det.nsw.edu.au or 
phone 0475 981 757 
 

Bilima  
We have been working really hard in Bilima 
this week with Mr Keen. 
 
We have finished planning, designing, and 
creating our Superhero inventions. We are 
very proud of our creations. 
 
Last week, Year 4 went on excursion to the 
Eurobodalla Botanic Gardens and had a 
fabulous day. We learnt a lot about plants in 
our South Coast environment and how to look 
after them. We were also introduced to some 
great ideas that we can do at home to be 
more helpful and sustainable when looking 
after our environment. I congratulate Year 4 
on their fantastic behaviour when out in 
public representing our beautiful school. If 
you haven't had a chance, look at our 
slideshow of the day, on the school Facebook 
page. 
 
This week we have started brainstorming and 
planning for our diorama project in 
Geography. The children are to recreate one 
of the four landscapes of Australia- ocean, 
rainforest, bushland or desert. We are very 
excited about the project and can’t wait to 
show you our creations when you visit next 
week for the parent teacher meetings. 
 
We look forward to showing off our 
wonderful work we have learnt this term 
when we see you all next week! 
Mrs Niddrie and Mr Keen (Pre Service 
Teacher) 
 
Catrina Niddrie 
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